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The Honorable Arturo Morales Carrion 
Under Secretary of State 
San Juan, Puerto Rico 

Dear Arturo: 

I was delighted to learn from Pearl Purcell that you and 
possibly Ines plan to attend the Fourth National Conference 
on Exchange of Persons. 

This is to say that we would be very pleased if you would 
agree to serve as chainnan of the panel discussion on exchange­
of - persons programs between the countries of Latin America and 
other nations. This panel is scheduled to meet on Thursday, 
December 11 from 9:30 a .m. to 12:30 p . m. As you Will note from 
the enclosed preliminary program, the theme of this series of 
panels is "How Exchange Programs Help Nations Achieve Their 
Educational. Goals. " It is not expected that panelists will 
prepare formal speeches but that they will discuss infonnally 
among themselves such questions as are identified in the 
enclosed mimeographed memorandum on the panel discussions, 
workshops, and cl:illics at the Conference (see page 1) . A list 
of suggested topics for discussion among the panelists will 
follow. 

Pearl told you that we will of course list the Department of 
State of the Connnonwealth among the Participating Organizations. 

It is very good to know that you will be with us. 

Sincerely yours, 

Kenne~and 
I 

I 

President 
Enclosures 
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